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Important 
Dates 

We will be closed 
on February 15th, 
2021 for Family 
Day 
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Day care News 
 

Dalkfdjrgtr 
Welcome 2021 
Happy New Year from everyone at Children’s Choice!!  We are 
looking forward to an exciting year filled with fun and new learning 
adventures.  Although COVID-19 is making life a little more 
challenging we will continue to make everyday enjoyable for the 
children. We certainly are experiencing winter to the fullest with all 
the snow so far and we know it is not over yet.  So, to be prepared 
everyday for the snowy weather and for us to be able to enjoy 
being outside every day, please make sure your child has proper 
winter wear. 
 

We would like to say Happy Birthday to all the children that have 
and will be celebrating their birthdays in December and January.  
We hope you have a nice birthday: .Olive, Lois, Evana, Mason & 
Conner 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 



COVID-19 INFORMATION 
 

PLEASE DO NOT ENTER IF YOU HAVE: 
 

- a fever, cough, runny nose, sore throat, or shortness 
of breath 

- travelled outside of Canada within the last 14 days. 
- been exposed to someone who is, or may be, 

infected with the COVID-19 virus. 
- please wash your hands or clean them with hand 

sanitizer before and after your visit. 
 

PLEASE STAY AT THE FRONT DOOR WHEN 
DROPPING OFF YOUR CHILD 
PLEASE CALL THE DAYCARE WHEN PICKING 
UP YOUR CHILD    403-273-6360 
 

PLEASE WEAR A MASK WHEN 
PICKING UP OR DROPPING OFF 

YOUR CHILD 



 

Thank you, we really appreciate 

your assistance! 
 

 

 

 

We would like to 

welcome all the 

new children to 

the Day Care 
 

 

 

Tuesday, February 16th 
 

Board Meeting 

If you would be interested in finding out how the day care works, you can 

join the Parent Board at any time. The Board consists of Parents just like 

you and they meet monthly. Please call the Day Care and talk to Bridget 

or Ronda if you would like more information.  403-273-6360. 

The next Board Meeting will be at 6:00 on Tuesday February 16th. 



                                                                   

 

“Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much." 
 

 

 

It is our belief that a childcare program 

should meet the needs – intellectual, 

physical, emotional, creative, and social of 

the individual child.  We believe that 

children have their own rate of development 

and that our role is to support that unwritten 

timetable of individual growth.  We respect 

that children need to make choices, develop skills and be as independent 

as they are capable of being.  

        

Thank you from everyone at Children’s Choice 
Room 1: Sangeeta, Vilma, Zunaira, Bukky  
Room 2: Jeannette, Jennifer, Thu  
Room 3: May, Jaime, Jesa  
Day Care Program Coordinator: Ronda  
Executive Director: Bridget 
 
 
 

Please scroll down for information on the 
Calgary Reads Program 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 



Our story 

Once upon a time… 
We asked ourselves a question, “What if every child had the opportunity to read with 

confidence and joy?” 

We imagined a world where reading flourishes and every child has the literacy skills to learn 

something new, travel the world, and find inspiration, connection, and comfort – all within the 

pages of their favourite books. In 2001, we set out to turn that dream into a reality and we’ve 

been working hard to make that happen ever since. 

Ours is a story of collaboration, with schools, educators and community partners who work 

with us to offer programs, events and resources that nurture a love of reading. Together, we 

are igniting a movement to strengthen literacy and give children a brighter future. 
 

“We try to inspire reading in all kinds of places with all kinds of people in 

all kinds of ways.” 

Steacy Collyer 

Calgary Reads Founder and Executive Director 

 

 



Check us out at Calgary Reads, 

book an appointment and come 

and visit.  It’s free. 

 
 


